From: Ross Chenot

To: Alyssa Roslan
Subject: April 30, 2018 Hearing Board Meeting
Date: Sunday, April 22, 2018 3:01:08 PM

Hearing Board Members

It's been eight years of State Parks denying and dragging their feet regarding damage the off-
road vehicles cause to lungs and habitat. Please help mesa residents like me by requiring
stringent abatement measures. Nothing else will satisfy the law and your duty to preserve the
health of our citizens.

| would ask if you have a close friend or loved one living down-wind of the affected area.
What price tag could possibly be put on their health? State Parks has demonstrated they will
only do the minimum required and not even that. Please require State Parks to take
maximum abatement action for our health sake.

Sincerely
Ross Chenot
2334 Brant St.
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